

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH Circular

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2025-26/046

Date: 20th August, 2025



Dear Parent,

Greetings!!

Delhi Public School, Bharuch, is organizing a workshop on making **Eco-Friendly Ganesha** on **23**rd **August**, **2025** (**Saturday**). The workshop is open to the parents of DPS Students and their friends.

Join us for a fun and creative experience, perfect for celebrating the festive season while promoting sustainability.

Kindly note:

- ➤ Workshop timings: 8:30 am to 10:30 am
- For making an Eco-Friendly Ganesha, the following items are required: a hand towel, a plastic bowl, a steel scale, a knife, a spoon, an A4 drawing sheet, a cutter, a pencil, and a toothpick.
- Clay will be provided by the school.
- ➤ Participation is free of cost, but prior registration is mandatory. Kindly register in advance to secure your spot.
- ➤ We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this creative endeavor.
- ➤ For registration, click here:

Link For Eco- Friendly Ganesha Workshop

Principal